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Dear Iris:

My compliments on your Commentary, "Separate and Unequal," in the
March 9th issue of "Education Week." We certainly are trying to do our
best in the revisions to extend the Elementary and Secondary Education
Act, and I like very much what you had to say.-
Samuel G. Sava
Executive Director
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